
Nicolette Gala Grano 
348 North Road 
Salisbury, NH 03235 
 
September 13, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
As a NH resident who lives very near where the intended substation will be (in Franklin) I am writing today to express 
that I do not support this project! 
 
I do not want Northern Pass to cut through our state, leaving a scar at best, and enormous transmission lines at worst.  
 
I do not want this project to sully the landscape that made me choose to return to NH after living abroad; the same 
landscape that I'm able to use to advocate for young entrepreneurs to move to the Lakes region.  
 
I don't want the legacy of "my" generation for my children to be that NH is a conduit from the (currently) inexpensive 
energy of Canada into the urban centers to our south.  
 
Thank you for allowing the opportunity to voice my opinion on this very important subject. 
 
 
Kindest regards 
Nicolette Gala Grano 
 


